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Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 3:54:02 PM
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Interim Regulation on deed restrictions
Sensitivity: Normal

Hello, 
   My name is Allyson Madere. I live in Ridgecrest, in the  subdivision area known as "Saulsberry Heights". 
   It has come to my attention that several real estate agents are attempting to try to start changing the covenant restrictions on certain parcels of land, and that interim regulations may be
passed tonight. 
   I urge you to delay, and hopefully reconsider passing these regulations. Residents of these areas have the right to be informed and given a chance to comment on these procedures.
    I witnessed one of said real estate agents this summer trying to "sales talk" several residents into signing a waiver of their rights without giving them the complete story and full information
    Please reconsider, and give Shoreline residents the opportunity to be informed and present in this decision. Please represent us, the residents of Shoreline. 
Thank you.
Allyson Madere
atp87@hotmail.com
206-313-1922
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